
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        9/12/22 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, our Christmas show takes place in the Parish Church on Wednesday 14th December @ 

7pm. Tickets cost €10 and raffle tickets cost €5 for three strips. All tickets must be purchased in 

advance. Winners of the raffle will be announced during the interval. 

 

The main aisle and the right side aisle is reserved for the audience. Staff and pupils will be in the left 

side aisle as you face the altar. Seating is on a “first come” basis. We would ask that all pupils be in the 

church by 6.45pm. Church will be open from 6.15pm and entry is via the main door. 

 

5th & 6th class will have Christmas logs, costing   €5 - €10, on sale in the hall from 6pm. It is hoped that 

the funds generated will go towards the cost of funding their trips to the Primary Science Fair in 

January and the FIS film awards in the Helix on 22nd February. 

 

Children may wear Christmas jumpers on the night. We would appreciate it if children did not wear 

Christmas head accessories. 

 

If anyone has prizes for the raffle we would appreciate if they could be dropped in to school by next 

Monday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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